
Antonia Hover 

.CORRESPONDENCE^^M 
|7/28/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 06958-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 132 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 1:08 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Stefan Martin <sm@project-stefan.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 6:34 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Stefan Martin 
3900 NE 17th ave, 1402 
Pompano Beach, FL 33064 

Public Service Commission: 

I just wanted to write to say how I appreciate your team for accepting public input on FPL’s proposed rate 
adjustment. During the duration of my 14 years in South Florida I have consistently relied on FPL for 
electricity. Having electricity that I depend on is crucial, particularly during tropical storms and the peak of 
summer. I’ve noticed how FPL is always swift to action during power interruptions, and I want to see that same 
responsiveness in the future. This increase would allow the company to continue upgrading systems and 
adopting new technologies to better serve communities in the long run. 

I appreciate your attention and the chance to share my perspective. 

Thank you, 

Stefan Martin 
Project Stefan, LLC 
Lifestyle Media 
Designer/ Photographer 
proj ect-stefan. com 
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